
December 5, 1964

Mr. Ed Idar
604 Central National Bank Building
San Angelo, Texas

Dear Mr. Idar:

4 few daya ago the local chairman of the GI Forum of
Robstown, Mr. Joe Betancurt Jr., told me that you had sent
him a list of members who had paid their dues previously to
the time that he took the chairmanship. I really don't know
what information you sent him, however, there is no question
that Roman Barrera is paid up. I believe Arturo Cantu's
membership is paid up also.

It may well be that the request of Mr. Betancurt was not
clear. What Mr. Betancurt really wanted to find out was who
had their membership dues paid up. I told him I thought
Roman and Arturo had paid, but eventually it did not come out

\:=s/ like that.

Please check this informatioh again and correct it because
I saw Reman' s and Arturo' s card paid up until June 1965.
Thank you.

Yours truly,

#A' 944 f. -1*actitjtffeki~~ n {0
HPG/VC

cc: Joe Betancurt Jr
Roman Barrera
Arturo Cantu


